April 21, 2004 - Moving files to the new archive

Polar Radar for Ice Sheet Measurements (PRISM).

Small pressure inversions were noticed in most of the CTD files due to the fact that pressure was not filtered before the records were thinned. I believe that Robin Brown had Rick Birch from Arctic Sciences Limited do the original conversion and processing. Humfrey Melling suggested that I go back to the original full resolution files and use the BINAVG program to average at .25 metre resolution. The original files however where in raw format and in the old F.S.R.G. 25 line header. Since the pressure inversions were within the noise level of the sensor it was decided to use the DELETE program with the “Remove Swell” option only. 
